MEETING AT MERC. March 15, 1988 - Charlene & Joan attending, together with Alan Chamberlain & Craig Taylor of Limerick and two representatives from South Berwick.

I) State is pushing recycling and MERC will reinbuse towns that do. They have set laws for the recycling and have a voluntary program. If you produce sales slip then MERC will rebate to the town.

Contract for Cornish was signed for 20 years and Cornish will be at their capacity in January with 19 years to go.

MErC would build a new plant to burn garbage if the City of Biddeford would allow it. RDF Co. of Portsmouth tipping fees are high. Tipping fees in ME \$19.00 per ton.

In Normantus Load - 21% is Cornish & Parsonfield, 16% Baldwin balance at 21%.

Letter to follow to selectmen.

Joan Bettencourt, Secretary.